Monday Message #8

Nobles and Ladies,
Here is a brief update for this week. The overwhelming majority of news and info has already been posted via last week's message and the clarion but there are a few reminders I wanted to put out. 

1. The Nobility ball is quickly approaching, and we need to give the catering staff plenty of notice. Please RSVP by Saturday 12 March so we can make sure the proper amount of food is purchased and we don't have to pay a penalty. I still haven't had much of a response back on pictures of our Veteran Nobles and Ladies. I would like maximum participation if we can. Even if you can't make the Ball please send a military picture so we can honor our Shrine Veterans.
2. The 1st quarterly meeting is quickly approaching, and we have plenty to discuss. Please plan to attend or participate via zoom. If we have enough interest, we can arrange for carpool/rides for those that would like to avoid driving solo. We will have a lady's program and do lunch after so don't miss it. 
Elle and I attended the Spokane Chiefs Shriners Hospital Night last Friday and had a blast. Fezzie the bear, the Hospital administrator, and a Shriners Patient were featured center ice and dropped the first puck. The Hospital provided discount tickets and free Boomer the Bear pillows from kids from 18 different area schools. Final attendance was just over 5000 so it was great publicity for the Spokane Hospital and for Shriners. 

We hope to see you soon at a Shrine event. Please send pictures of your club and unit activities to the Calam Office so we can post them on Facebook. 

Dustin Hatfield
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